Schoolbus Safety — Distracted Driving
Picture This

The image shows a school bus driver using a mobile phone while behind the wheel, a
clear case of distracted driving. This behaviour is extremely dangerous, as it takes
the driver’s attention away from the road, increasing the risk of an accident. Even a
few seconds of distraction can lead to collisions, missed traffic signals, or failure
to notice pedestrians and students. Given that school bus drivers are responsible for
the safety of children, any distraction significantly compromises their ability to
react to potential hazards.

To prevent distracted driving, school bus drivers should follow strict no-phone
policies while operating the vehicle. Any necessary communication should be handled
before departure or after parking in a designated safe area. Schools and
transportation authorities should enforce zero-tolerance policies for mobile phone
use and provide training on defensive driving and hazard awareness. Additionally,
using hands-free communication systems for emergencies and keeping full attention on
the road can help ensure a safer environment for students and other road users.
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